2023 Summer Reading Assignment: Regular ELA 7th Grade
Dear Student and Parent/Guardian,

We are excited to have you next year! As we enter into the 1st nine weeks, it's important that
we start the year successfully. Your summer reading assignment is to read a book of your
choice. We are offering bonus silver points if you join the Helena Public Library summer reading
program and complete at least one book. (Your teachers will check the library files for your
participation.)

We suggest that you start reading early, read and reread (if you don’t understand certain parts),
and take notes on the chapters as you read. After you have read the novel and created notes
for each chapter, be prepared for the second week of school to complete an assignment using
your book in class.

We look forward to seeing you next year!
Mrs. Mitchell, Mrs. Mosley, and Mrs. Watford

Please note: If you are selected for Challenge ELA, you will have a different assignment.
Mrs. Mitchell will communicate that with you and it will be on the school website.



